
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETNG 
 

 

THIS MEETING WILL BE TO DISCUSS THE ROADWAY 
RECONSTRUCTION OF NH 125: FROM APPROXIMATELY ONE-

QUARTER OF A MILE SOUTH OF THE PLAISTOW/KINGSTON TOWN 
LINE, NORTHERLY APPROXIMATELY 1.8 MILES. 

 
The meeting will be held at: 

 

KINGSTON TOWN HALL 

163 MAIN STREET 

KINGSTON, NH 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2019 

7:00 PM 

6:30 PM Doors Open 

 

     The purpose of this meeting is to present citizens and public officials with information 

regarding the “Proposed Action” plan. The public will have an opportunity to ask questions and 

share their thoughts regarding potential improvements to ensure that the project decisions meet 

public transportation needs and community goals and protect and enhance the environment.  

Accordingly, NHDOT assures that this project will be administered according to the requirements 

of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related statutes to ensure nondiscrimination. 

 

     This project may have an effect on cultural or historic resources that are potentially eligible for 

or listed on the National Register of Historic Places.  Individuals or organizations with a 

demonstrated interest in the potential impacts to historic resources have an opportunity to become 

Consulting Parties under Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act.  Additional 

information will be made available at the public workshop. 

 

     Any individuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory 

impairment or other disability, should contact the Bureau of Right-of-Way, NHDOT, PO Box 483, 

Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0483 – TDD Access Relay NH 1-800-735-2964. Notification for 

the need of assistance should be made at the earliest convenience. 

 

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE 

 
 

 

 

PLAISTOW-KINGSTON 

10044E 

 


